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UNIVERSITY OF

NORTHERN COLORADO

UNC Dining Services
Summer Policies 2024 -- Holmes Dining Hall

The dining room will be open during posted hours only.

Food is available up to 10 minutes after the posted closing time, so as long as your group is in the dining room
by the posted closing time, there will still be food available.

All students have the option to select a “takeaway” meal instead of eating in the dining room.

Bags and personal belongings should be placed in the designated cubby slots outside the check stand and not
on the floor, as this poses a safety/security issue and is a tripping hazard. Bicycles, scooters, and skateboards
are not permitted inside the building. There are storage racks located outside of Holmes Hall for these types of
items.

Dining Services is not responsible for lost or stolen items, however, there are security cameras in this area.
Appropriate clothing and shoes (non-cleated footwear) are required to enter the dining room. Please no
swimsuits, bathrobes, or towels.

Please enter the dining room only one time per meal period.

Please enjoy “all you care to eat” while in the dining room; however, the only food allowed to leave the
building is a piece of hand fruit or ice cream cone (if available).

Personal sack lunches (or foods from outside vendors) are not allowed in the dining room. Only Starbucks®
drinks purchased at the Holmes Hall Starbucks® will be permitted in the dining room.

Please leave all dishes, cutlery, and dining room items (salt, pepper, napkin holder, etc) in the dining room so
everyone has access to them.

Personal beverage containers (water bottles, Nalgene, Hydroflask, etc) are not allowed in the dining room.
Once you leave the dining room, there is a water bottle filling station located in the entrance hallway of
Holmes Dining Hall if you would like to fill your personal container.

Beverages are to be consumed in the dining hall; no to-go cups will be available.

Holmes Dining Hall is an “all you care to eat” location, but please help Dining Services control food waste by
only taking one entrée per trip. You can go back for additional servings at any time.

Please clean up your tables — dishes, cups, and cutlery need to be taken to the dish room after eating.

Please be sure to walk (not run) in the dining room.

Please do not move or rearrange tables. This affects our low-vision guests, damages the carpet/table legs, and
is against fire code regulations.
If the dining room is busy and you have finished your meal, we encourage you to move your group outside the
dining room so we can make room for incoming guests. If there are guests waiting to be seated and your party is
lingering, you may be asked to relocate.

In case of an emergency, dining staff will direct you and your group to ensure a safe and orderly response to
the situation.

NOTE: Holmes Dining Hall be undergoing renovation to the dish room during summer 2023. During these

times we will do our best to not inconvenience our guests, but there will be times that you may be provided
with “disposable” plates, cutlery, and cups. We will do our best to provide biodegradable and/or compostable
products whenever possible.


https://www.unco.edu/living-on-campus/dining/frequently-asked-questions.aspx

